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Greetings to all, 

 

As the summer quickly winds down, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the 

community members for their support and participation this year. By keeping the lines of 

communication open, we continue to strive to make each year better than the past and your 

support and feedback is appreciated.   

 

On that note, just a few important community items to consider as the summer comes to a close: 

 Lockers must be cleaned out by September 30
th

.  Please remove all chairs, umbrellas and 

any other items that may be stored in the locker. Any items left in lockers will be 

considered unwanted and deposited in the trash. 

 Street cleaning will take place, September 17 and 19; please park all cars in driveways; 

off the street for ease of cleaning. 

 The entrance signs at Mark and Richard Streets will temporarily be removed to be 

reconditioned. 

 Although Hurricane Florence is not a direct threat to us, reviewing the hurricane 

preparedness procedures is always a good idea. Please refer to the following website for 

more information: https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/oem 

 

On behalf of the entire Atlantic Beach Estates Association we thank you and hope you have had 

a wonderful summer and hope to see you at our next community event!  

 

 

Best, 

 

 

Salvatore Gargano 

President  

Atlantic Beach Estates Association 

https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/oem

